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Dear Board Secretary,
 
Re: EB-2014-0300 
 
I am a resident of Amherst Island and a taxpayer in Loyalist Township.  Loyalist Township roads are a
property directly impacted by the Windlectric proposed transmission lines.
 
I write to request that the hearing regarding the Windlectric transmission line be held as an oral hearing,
instead of a written hearing, and that it be held somewhere that island residents can reasonably attend,
perhaps in Lennox & Addington County, on perhaps on Amherst Island.  
 
This community has on numerous occasions expressed concerns regarding the safety risks this project and
it's construction presents to residents, in particular since the construction will surround the island's
elementary school/ community centre and small village..  Our safety concerns have thus far been ignored
by the developer.    Come to Amherst Island and see first hand that this project location not only does not
make sense, but it is also dangerous.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Amy Caughey
Parent, Resident, Taxpayer
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